
 

CAN YOU SPARE A PART? 
 

The VEX World Coaches Association is 

helping a start-up VEX Robotics Program in 

Colombia by “crowd-funding” a VEX Robot. 

 

 

Jimmy Garcia, the coach of Colombian 
team 6921D, is taking robotics education 
to young victims of the armed conflict in 
his country.  VEX parts are very expensive 
to import to Colombia (it $1700 USD to 
buy a Classroom & Competition Superkit).   
We are working with Dr. Monica Sanchez 
of the Fundación Global to ensure all 
donations get to Colombia. 
 
 

Donations of spare parts (and money) are being received at 

the VEX-U pit of MCCC, of VEX Team 3547: VIRUS 

Any money received will be used to purchase high-cost components 

(cortex, controller, etc) and for shipping to Colombia. 

Questions:  Contact Mike Mohn of VEX Team 3547: VIRUS at 734-652-2127 (cell) 

Mentors/Coaches:  Please join the VEX World Coaches Association on Facebook! 


